Forest Terrace Condominium Association Meeting

July 20, 2004

Location:

830 Forest Street

Present:
Trent Brotherton, Deni Brotherton, Lowell Herman, Lisa Herman, 

Annie Robertson, Victor Robertson, Will Tinsley 

Old Business:

Landscaping Improvement Project
Last week, Bernie presented a revised proposal to install a flagstone patio outside 846 ½ .  The owners met to discuss the revised plan and its pros and cons. While the owners agreed that the project would improve the appearance of the north side of the complex, a concern was raised that the flagstone did not conform to the existing concrete patios. Another concern was that creating a patio outside 846 ½ would in effect create a “private” patio on common property.   

The owners recognize that the current condition of the concrete pathway on the north side of the complex and on the main walk way is a hazard and needs to be repaired. The group voted that the HOA would seek bids to replace and/or repair the concrete pathway. At the time that the HOA seeks bids for the pathway, the owners voted that Bernie may also seek bids to expand the repair project to create a concrete pad outside 846 ½ barring approval of the Board. The removal of any bushes or brush, grading, concrete and associated labor costs would be incurred at Bernie’s expense. A regular meeting will be scheduled in August to discuss the bidding process and to review the financials.

Community BBQ

Lisa created BBQ postcard invitations for the Forest Terrace Summer BBQ on Saturday, August 28. If you would like to participate by inviting friends and family to the event, please contact Trent via e-mail. It was agreed that all participating owners will contribute money (amount TBD) for burgers, hot dogs, buns, etc. Plans will be discussed at the August meeting. 

NEXT MEETING: 
August 23 at 6:30 pm
Submitted by:

Lisa Herman, Secretary

